
From: Carlene Adamson [CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us] 
To: undisclosed-recipients:; 
Bcc: Carlene Adamson [CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us] 
Subject: Re: donation 

Sent: Mon 4/17/2023 12:21 PM GMT-05:00 

Importance: Normal 
 

On Wed, Apr 12, 2023 at 7:13 PM Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner 

<JenniferL@bps.k12.mt.us> wrote: 

Greetings 

 

We were given a donation of $1500 for our end of year awards for students. 

The donor wants to be a private donor and not be publicly recognized. I have 

the check in my vault. The request to donate these funds was verbal and will be 

used toward awards for the students as was requested. 
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Think Positive ~ Be Positive 
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